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911 Families for a Secure America will be holding a press conference at Ground Zero in lower Manhattan. 

 

                   Location: Ground Zero, Church and Liberty Streets. 

 

                  Date:         January 3, 2005 

 

                  Time:        11 am 

 

   911 FSA is asking that Congress take up immediately the border security measures that were dropped from 

the 911 Intelligence bill passed in December 2004.  The members of  911 FSA are hopeful that Chairman 

Sensenbrenner of the House Judiciary Committee will be successful in the quest to get stronger border security 

measures passed in the 109
th

 Congress.    911 FSA thanks Chairman Sensenbrenner for his efforts and fully 

supports him.   “The safety and security of the American people demand that border security procedures must 

be strengthened.  Secure drivers licenses, a ban on acceptance of consular I.D. cards, full funding for the Border 

Patrol and the Bureau of Immigration and Customs Enforcement, and streamlined asylum procedures that 

restrict terrorist travel are essential for the protection of  our nation and for the prevention of another terrorist 

attack,” said Peter Gadiel, president of 911 FSA. 

 

 

   911 FSA is made up of families of 300 victims of the September 11 terrorist attacks and supporters.  911 FSA 

has been working for stronger border security for over two years.  
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